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Office of Environmental Analysis 

395 E Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20423 

(202) 245-0302
Contact: Diana Wood 

April 2024 



CEQA: This document has been prepared pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act. The California High-
Speed Rail Authority is the state lead agency. 

NEPA: The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws 
for this project are being or have been carried out by the State of California pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a 
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) dated July 23, 2019 and executed by the Federal Railroad Administration 
(FRA) and the State of California. Pursuant to the MOU, the California High-Speed Rail Authority is the federal lead 
agency. Prior to the July 23, 2019, MOU, the FRA was the federal lead agency. Accordingly, and per the above, the 
Authority is both the CEQA and NEPA lead agency for this project. 

If you require any form of accessibility support or have questions regarding accessibility, please do not hesitate to 
contact us, we’re here to help.  Telephone No. (800) 630-1039 / Email: palmdale_burbank@hsr.ca.gov. 
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